
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
JNF UK are pleased to confirm that King David High School, Manchester has 
been selected as one of the 18 Jewish schools across the country to receive 
a grant from JNF UK for their Israel education programme. 
 
We have awarded over £1.2m in grants to be allocated over the next four 
years for school programmes. The grant will enable the school to organise 
and deliver a range of events and activities to teach and improve the 
student’s knowledge about Israel and help strengthen their Jewish identity 
and their bond to Israel. It will also enable them to learn about the important 
work JNF is carrying out in Israel. 
 
Every school has the flexibility to shape the programme by linking and 
promoting the interests, curriculum and ethos of the school by choosing to 
partner with one of the many JNF UK’s charitable projects in Israel which will 
create a meaningful connection between the school, the children and the 
charitable project in Israel. 
 
We are extremely proud of this Educational Programme and the opportunity 
for JNF UK to partner with your child’s school to increase Jewish and Israel 
awareness.  For over 100 years, JNF UK has played an integral part in Israel’s 
development by supporting many aspects of life in Israel. Our children have 
a key role to stay connected with Israel and ensure continuity in Israel-UK 
relations. The school programmes will show young people how they can play 
an integral part in Israel’s future.  
 
For more information about JNF UK or if you are interested in getting more 
involved with our work please don’t hesitate to get in contact with us or visit 
jnf.co.uk. 
 
We look forward to working together with King David and hearing about the 
success of the programme. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Samuel Hayek 
Chairman, JNF UK 
 


